
 

May 15, 2017 

To:  CWD Customers 
 
From:  Heidi Wietjes, MS, RD, LMNT, LD 
 
Re:  Voluntary Recall – Green Chile Food Company Burrito Products 
 
We have received notification that Green Chile Food Company is recalling certain burrito products 
because they may have the potential to be contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes, an organism 
which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and 
people with weakened immune systems. 
 
The company has not received any complaints in relation to these products & is not aware of any 
illnesses associated with these products to date, however, they are conducting the recall out of an 
abundance of caution. 
 
The products stocked at CWD impacted by this recall are: 
CWD #51594  Burrito Beef Potato Green Chile Cheddar 12/7 oz 
CWD #51597  Burrito Beef & Bean with Cheddar 12/7 oz 
CWD #51593  Burrito Breakfast Egg Bac W/Hashbrowns & Cheddar 12/7 oz 
CWD #51592  Burrito Breakfast Egg Saus w/Hashbrown 12/7 oz 
CWD #51598  Burrito Breakfast Egg Saus BF Cheddar Hashbrown 12/7 oz 
CWD #51595  Burrito Chicken Fajita w/Cheddar 12/7 oz 
CWD #51596  Burrito Bean Ched w/Roasted Red Bell Pepper12/7 oz 
Recalled products will have a master case production date between March 8 and May 10, 2017 
 
 
Our records show that you may have received product that is part of this recall.  Please check your 
inventory.  Isolate any product with the above date codes that you may have and call the CWD Credit 
Hotline (800-652-0010 Ext 7159) or your CWD DSC for pick up and credit.  Please have your customer 
number, product number, date codes from the product you need to return, and 
amount of product you need picked up/credited available to expedite the credit process.  All 
requests for pick up and credit must be received by CWD by May 29, 2017.  Also, please package 
any product to be returned in a box & clearly label it with your account name 
and number.   
 
 
 
 

 


